
 

Dear Neighbor:

I'm very excited to announce that next Saturday, March 5th, I will be co-hosting a Health and Wellness
 Fair along with my colleagues New York City Council Member Andrew Cohen, Senator Jeff Klein, and
 Bronx Community Board 8. The fair will be located at Vladeck Hall, 74 Van Cortlandt Park South
Bronx, NY 10463, and will run from 11 A.M. to 4 P.M. Over a dozen health care agencies and
 organizations will be giving out information as well
as answering questions. I hope to see you there and
 if you have any questions please feel free to call my office at 718-796-5345.

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Dinowitz

Member of Assembly
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